
 

 

 
 

Sunday, September 29 9:00am  Worship 

    10:15am  Fellowship, BOLT 

Tuesday, October 1  9:00am-2:00pm Office staffed 

    9:00am  Stewardship Committee Meeting 

Wednesday, October 2 9:00am-2:00pm  Office staffed 

    9:00am  Coffee with Pastor Julie at Caribou 

    10:00am  Clean Slate group meets here 

                6:00pm-pizza, 6:30pm-class   BAM/Confirmation at Gethsemane 

Thursday, October 3  4:30-6:30pm  Fall Supper & Bake Sale 

Sunday, October 6  9:00am  Worship 

 Thank you for supporting the ministry    
and mission of Trinity Lutheran Church! 
 

  9/22/24 - Attendance:  58   Online:  ? 
 
 

             August Financial Report 
 

       Account Balances as of 8/31/2024 
General Fund:  $   4,922.69 
Youth Org:  $   4,310.56 
Memorial Fund: $ 12,183.95 
WELCA:  $   4,072.48 
               
               August numbers 
Income:                             $14,475.89 
Expenses                           $14,415.13 
Income Less Exp:             $       60.76  
   
           Year-to-date Numbers 
Income:       $117,374.83 
Expenses:       $115,640.07 
Income Less Expenses:  $    1,734.76 

You can sign up to help in worship on  

the sign-up sheet in the fellowship hall or 

online at:  trinityhammond.org 

        **************** 

Sunday, September 29 

Greeter:    Becky Fowler 

Ushers:    Kathy Jensen & Joan Ramberg 

Acolyte:   Kira & Aubrey Moore 

Lector (Reader):  Zelli Moore 

Slide show:    Emmalyn Kost       

Sound/Video:       Ron Pratt 

 

Sunday,  October 6 

Greeter:  Betty Johnson    

Ushers:  Sharon Johnson,  Jean Peterson 

Acolyte:    

Lector (Reader):   Kathy Jensen 

Slide show:    Emmalyn Kost 

Communion:   Carrie Vick 

   September 29, 2024 

   Contact us:  office 715-796-2788 
   trinitylutheranhammond@gmail.com  
   Information:  www.trinityhammond.org 

Giving to Trinity made easy!  Scan this QR code  
and you will be taken to Trinity’s “Give” page.  
Scroll down for the yellow “donate” button.  Thank you!    

 
 

                       A Message from the Treasurers 

 

We hope everyone has had a great summer!  Historically, the summer has been a  

challenge at times from a financial standpoint.  As families go on vacation and  

participate in weekend gatherings, we see a decline in offering.  In addition to that,  

for two months during the summer, Trinity does not receive rent from the school.   

We did see a decline in offering this summer and we used some of our reserves to 

meet the  budget.  This summer we replaced the office computers which was a cost 

in addition to the budget. 

 

Early this fall we would like to build back those reserves. Please know September  

is a month where there are increased expenses due to the start of education and fall  

programming.  We want to thank you for all of you efforts and contributions to  

Trinity Lutheran Church and ask that you continue to provide your support throughout 

the rest of the year.  

God Bless,  Lance and Cindy Olson 

 

 

 



        
 

 
          

                                     ************************** 

Cross Lutheran Invites us to Wellness Sunday—Oct. 6th 

Cross Lutheran Church in Roberts is having a Wellness Sunday fundraiser to benefit  
the Recovery and Mental Health Ministries at their church. The community is welcome 
to join them at the activities after worship on October 6th from 10:30am-12:00pm. 
Activities include a brunch and silent auction, a bounce house, cotton candy and  
popcorn.  Cross Lutheran Church is located at 1246 County Rd TT in Roberts.  More 
information is on the flyer posted and their website. 

                                       ************************** 

Prayer Ministry Workshop at Zion—Saturday October 5th 

We are invited to Zion Lutheran Church in Woodville on Saturday, October 5th from 
9:00am until 12:00 noon for a prayer ministry workshop. Guest speaker Diane Shallue 
will offer “A Closer Look at Psalm 23”.  The cost of $5 at the door will also cover lunch. 
Please register in advance by calling 715-698-2707.   

Invite Your Friends to the Fall Supper and Bake Sale 
 

Trinity’s annual Fall Supper and Bake Sale will be held Thursday, October 3rd from 
4:30-6:30pm.  A delicious meal will be provided for a free-will offering, along with 
baked goods to take home.  The proceeds will be shared with Holiday Angels, Family 
Resource Center, and the SCC Backpack program.  Please help bring supplies or work 
on that day. The menu includes:  scalloped potatoes, ham, buns, coleslaw, pickles, 
milk, coffee, and homemade pies.  Sign-up sheets are in the Fellowship Hall.  If you 
have questions, contact Joan Ramberg.  See you then! 
                                           

 

Coffee with Pastor Julie 

Wednesday, Oct. 2 

9:00 am 

Caribou in Baldwin 

Everyone welcome! 

Prayer Requests:  Prayers for the homebound and those in Care Centers:  
                                    Beth Monson, Judy Newton, Dorothy Hage, Delores Heinbuch, 
                                    and Lenore Moll.   
         Prayers for Jacki Peterson 
    
Prayer Point:   "Could it be that we are called for such a times as this?" the line from  
a new hymn says (All Creation Sings #1003). In times of unrest and uncertainty we  
may feel that we have nothing of significance to offer. Pray that we will hear and 
respond to God's call to use our unique gifts, experiences and wisdom to be an active, 
compassionate and faithful presence in the world.  

Spiritual Practice:  Read the story of Esther in your child's story bible or in your own 
bible. Notice in Esther 4:16-17 where she fasts and prays for three days and nights. She 
prayed for courage. What prayers for courage are you lifting up to God?    
 

Submit a Prayer Request:  Please fill out the blue prayer request sheet found in the  
sanctuary and place in the offering plate, or email: tlchwelca@gmail.com, or call the 
church office and leave a message at 715-796-2788. 

Children and Youth Receive Bibles 
 

FIRST STORY BIBLES for young children will be handed out this Sunday at the  

9:00 am worship. STUDY BIBLES will be given to pre-confirmation students. On  

this day we celebrate God's word and we talk about the importance of reading in  

nurturing the faith. Reading and writing are useful tools in incorporating Jesus'  

message of grace and mercy for us. If you cannot be at worship on September 29, 

please let Pastor Julie know.   

                                             *********************** 

Prayer Partners 
 

Pastor Julie has been asked to create prayer partners between children and youth and 
interested adults in the congregation.  If you are an adult and wish to be assigned to  
a younger person, please sign up today or call the office at 715-796-2788 or email  
Pastor Julie at: tlchpastor@gmail.com. 


